Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY
Division of Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Economic Opportunity has received the petition for declaratory statement from Town of Cutler Bay, Florida. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 163.31801, Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.

The Petition was filed June 30, 2020, seeking a declaratory statement be issued regarding the application of Section 163.31801, Florida Statutes (2019) and the Florida Impact Fee Act concerning the “affidavit” of the “Chief Financial Officer” of local government.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Janay Lovett, Agency Clerk, agency.clerk@deo.myflorida.com.

Please refer all comments to: Janay Lovett, Agency Clerk, agency.clerk@deo.myflorida.com.
